
From: Julia Libbey  

Sent: 06 March 2025 09:49 

To: Planning 

Subject: RE: Planning reference 2025/0484/P - O2 Centre Masterplan Section 

73 application – I support it 

 

Julia Libbey 

NW2 

 

I am writing to share my support for the proposed changes to Phase One of the 

O2 Centre Masterplan. 

  

This is because there are more green spaces and the community building that 

has been added.  The new design which doesn't seem to be as overcrowded as 

before.  

Yours sincerely, 

Julia Libbey 
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